
Town of Raynham Board of Assessors 

Meeting Minutes 

June 30, 2020 

In attendance were: 

Michael Lalli, Chairperson 

Jenn Banks Oldfield, Clerk  

Sara E. Brennan 

Jessica Garcia, Assistant Assessor 

 

Meeting called to order at 11:00 a.m. 

The following actions and discussions took place: 

• The Board welcomed Sara E. Brennan as a new Board of Assessors member 

• Michael Lalli submitted his resignation as board member as of Aug 1st due to his relocating out  

of state.  His professionalism and expertise will be greatly missed. 

• Michael Lalli nominated Jenn Banks Oldfield as chairperson of the Board.  There was a second    

on the motion and approved.  Jenn Banks Oldfield nominated Sara E Brennan as clerk with a 

second from Mr. Lalli and approved.  Mrs. Brennan was also nominated and approved as S.A.V.E

representative and Jenn Banks Oldfield as T.I.F. representative 

• The Board voted to reappoint Ms. Jessica Garcia as Assistant Assessor effective May 2020 to        

 May 2021 

• Discussed Course 101 and Ethics course to be completed by Sara E Brennan 

• Discussed operations of the Board with Mrs. Brennan 

• Jessica Garcia reviewed with the Board letters to Town Account to carry over and close out         

articles for Fiscal Year 2021. 

• Discussed meetings during COVID 19 to continue on an as needed basis until the Town offices  

open again to the public and then resume Tuesday night meetings 

• Various motor vehicle excise tax abatement requests reviewed and signed. 

Meeting adjourned at 11:45 a.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jenn Banks Oldfield, Clerk 


